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Thursday 8th February 

Re: Year 2 RSPB Nature Reserve Trip 6th March (2JD) and 21st March (2HH) 
Visit to Masjid Aqsa Mosque - 26th February (2JD) and 28th February (2HH) 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are thrilled to inform you of two upcoming educational trips for our Year 2 children, designed to 

enrich their understanding of the curriculum and provide valuable experiential learning opportunities. 

As part of our Religious Education studies, we will be taking children to visit a local mosque, Jamia Masjid 

Aqsa, Wolverhampton. This visit will take place on the morning of Monday 26th February for 2JD and 

Wednesday 28th February for 2HH. This visit is free of charge, but we kindly ask if you could consider a 

donation towards the school minibus expenses of £1.50 to be paid via Parentpay by Wednesday 23rd 

February. During the visit, children will partake in a guided tour of the mosque and gain insights into the 

Islamic faith. We ask that children wear their school uniform on this day, an appropriate coat for the 

weather and ensure that their legs are covered for the visit (tights or trousers to be worn by girls).  

To support our Year 2 learning about living things and habitats we are delighted to be given the 

opportunity to visit the RSPB Nature Reserve (Sandwell Valley). This will take place on Tuesday 6th 

March for 2JD and Wednesday 21st March for 2HH. Children will travel by school minibus at 

approximately 9:20 AM and return at approximately 3:00 PM ready for collection at the end of the 

school day. The children will participate in two workshops and explore the grounds of the RSPB Nature 

Reserve. We request that children wear their normal school uniform with appropriate footwear and 

bring along a coat. As this trip involves outdoor activities, it's essential to ensure they are dressed 

comfortably for the weather conditions. 

Additionally, please provide your child with a packed lunch unless you inform us otherwise. If your child 

requires a school-provided lunch, kindly notify us on the attached consent form. The cost of this visit is 

£7.50 to be paid by Parentpay no later than Monday 26th February. 

These trips promise to be engaging and educational experiences for our Year 2 children, fostering their 

curiosity and understanding of the world around them. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak with a member of the Year 2 

team. Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr L Fellows 

Headteacher 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
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Visit to Masjid Aqsa Mosque - 26th February (2JD) and 28th February (2HH) 
 

I ……………………………………………the parent/guardian of …………………………………………………………………… 

Class …………………………………….. 

Do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Masjid Aqsa Mosque.  

I confirm that I have paid a donation of £1.50 towards the expenses of the minibus on ParentPay.  

Emergency contact details: ………………………………………………………………………….. 

Medical needs: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………..                                     Date:…………………………………………. 
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Year 2 RSPB Nature Reserve Trip 6th March (2JD) and 21st March (2HH) 
 

I …………………………………………..…          the parent/guardian of …………………………………………………………………… 

Class ……………………………………… 

Do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Masjid Aqsa Mosque.  

I confirm that I have paid a donation of £7.50 towards the expenses of the minibus on ParentPay.  

I will provide a packed lunch for my child.  

My child is entitled to free school meals and so I request a packed lunch be provided by the school.  

Emergency contact details: ………………………………………………………………………….. 

Medical needs: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………..                                     Date:…………………………………………. 
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